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To Whom It May Concern: 

Our company has recently been cancelled as a CLEC. The reason for this cancellation was that . 
we did not complete our regulatory assessment form. 

While there is no good excuse, there is an excuse. Our company has recently outsourced our 
billing, where it was previously done in house. At the time the assessment form was due, we 
were not able to get the information needed to complete the assessment form. 

This has since been corrected and we were able to accurately complete last years assessment 
form and easily able to due so here on out. 

In addition we know have a CRM system, which we have put in a permanent annual reminder to 
complete the assessment form. 

We are good, honest, company doing our best. We have been servicing our clients for the past 
ten years, with an excellent track record. We apparently had some clerical issues, which did not 
affect our customer's service, but did effect our timely completion of the regulatory assessment 
fees. We do want to continue to operate as a CLEC, and appreciate your understanding. T, - 
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I truly believe that there will not be a problem having this completed in a timely fashiowj [? 
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Sincerely, 

/ 
Nathan Gross 
President 
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